
                     2018 Street Sweeping Notice    

Elizabethville Borough will officially begin our Spring Sweeping Program 

on April 30, 2018 through May 4
th

 between the hours of 7:00am – 3:00pm.  Residents can assist 

us by not parking your vehicle on the street and observing the NO PARKING SIGNS. 
Planned routes for each day are as follows: 

Tuesday May 1
st.

                                                                        

Main Street - North Side 
Market Street - West Side 
Broad Street - North Side 
Spruce Street - South Side 

 
Wednesday May 2

nd
. 

 

Main Street - South Side     

Market Street - East Side 

Broad Street - South Side 

Spruce Street - North Side 

 

Thursday May 3
rd

. 

 

Callowhill Street  - East Side 

Lyter Street      - South Side 

Vine Street           -  West Side 

 

 

Thank you, for your cooperation please contact the Borough Office with any questions. 

                 717-362-7945 

 

 

 

 

 

 


